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March 2017 Newsletter  
 

Welcome to our March Newsletter, 
we have an exciting and fun filled 
month ahead. Please find below dates 
and details for your diary. 
 
Wednesday 1st March 2017 
11.00am - Ash Wednesday 
All children, staff and parents will 
have the opportunity to receive their 
ashes on Ash Wednesday from Mgr. 
McCanny.  
 
Thursday 2nd March 2017 
To celebrate World Book Day we will 
be having the following events:  
Character Day – Children are invited 
to come to school dressed as a 
character from their favourite book. 
Big Book Breakfast – A breakfast 
snack be served while children listen 
to or read a story.  
Book Swap – Children are invited to 
wrap up a book they are finished with 
at home and bring it to school to 
swap. 
WBD Coffee Morning 9.00am -
10.00am – Parents/Guardians can 
bring a book and exchange while 
enjoying a relaxing cup of tea or 
coffee. 
 
Friday 3rd March 2017 
Today is the launch date of 
Integrated Education Month. Further 
details to follow. 
 
 Also 
 
Wendy Houston from Girl Guiding 
Ulster will visit school and talk to all 
the girls about Girl Guides in the local 
area. 
 
Monday 6th March 2017 
Primary 6 will visit Limavady Library 
 

Tuesday 7th March 2017 
Primary 4 will visit Limavady Library. 
 
Also 
 
Some P5 – P7 girls will take part in 
the Girls Primary Ulster Hockey 
Tournament at Limavady Grammar 
School. 
 
Wednesday 8th March 2017 
No Smoking Day 
 
Also 
 
Scholastic Bookfair will arrive in 
school for 1 week.  
 
Friday 10th March 2017 
Some P5 – P7 boys will take part in 
the Boys Primary Ulster Hockey 
Tournament at Limavady Grammar 
School. 
 
Also 
 
Parents and Friends of Roe Valley 
Integrated Primary School are holding 
a Bingo Night in our assembly hall at 
7.00pm. (Doors open a 6.30pm) 
Books are available to purchase from 
the school office. 
Full Books £6 or 2 for £10 
Half Books £3 
Big Money Game £2 
 
Monday 13th March 2017 
Red Noses will go on sale at the cost 
of £1 each with all proceeds going to 
Comic Relief. 
 
 
 
Tuesday 14th March 2017 
P6 will visit Limavady Library. 
 

Thursday 16th March 2017 
Children are invited to come to school 
wearing green to celebrate Green 
Day. Further details to follow.  
 
 
Friday 17th March 2017 
School is closed on this day for St 
Patrick’s Day. 
 
Wednesday 22nd March 2017 
We will be facilitating Internet 
Awareness workshops for both pupils 
and parents/guardians on this day. 
Parent/Guardian workshop will take 
place in school at 7.00pm. Further 
details to follow. 
 
Friday 24th March 2017 
Comic Relief Day. 
 
 
 
Tuesday 28th March & 
Wednesday 29th March 2017 
Our Annual School Show will take 
place on these evenings. This year 
Primary 7 will be presenting “Robin 
Hood and The Roe Vallians”.  
 
Monday 3rd April 2017 
Children’s Easter Draw squares will be 
sold in class from today on costing 
20p each or 3 for 50p. The draw will 
take place on Tuesday 11th April 
2017. 
 
 
Wednesday 5th April 2017 
Primary 4 Special Assembly “Good To 
Be Me” will take place on this day at 
2pm in the Assembly Hall. 
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Saturday 8th April 2017 
Some Primary 7 children will make 
their Confirmation on this day at 
11.00am in Christ the King Chapel. 
Celebrations will take place in school 
afterwards. 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 11th April 2017 
Easter Draw will take place in school 
on this day. 
 

 
Wednesday 12th April 2017 
School closes on this day at 12noon 
for the Easter holidays and will 
reopen on Monday 24th April 2017. 
 
Please Note: 
Early in Term 3 we will be offering 
workshops on Integration and 
Religious Education.  
Further details to follow. 

 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families a very Happy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Julie McDonagh 
Principal 
 


